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OPP urge residents to lock their vehicles

	On Wednesday morning, February 4, Grey County OPP received three separate thefts from vehicle reports.

Sometime over night, a vehicle and a pick-up truck were entered on the 7th Line between Grey Rd. 12 and Sideroad 13 in the

Municipality of Meaford. Another vehicle parked on Victoria Street, Dundalk, in the Township of Southgate was also entered.

A ladies wallet containing personal identification/credit cards, several DVDs, a drill and a drywall screw gun were taken. All three

vehicles were unlocked.

Grey County OPP wish to remind residents that these types of thefts are a crime of opportunity. An unlocked vehicle door or an

open window is an invitation to thieves. Remember to always roll up the windows, lock the doors, and keep valuables out of plain

view to prevent thefts from occurring.

Crime prevention starts with you! Remember ? ?Lock it or Lose it?!

Residents are encouraged to report suspicious vehicles and or persons to police.
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